
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

An Invitation to the Illinois Conference from  
The Fox Valley Association Justice and Witness Committee 

 

  

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US IN A CAMPAIGN OF GRATITUDE! 
 

The Fox Valley Association Justice and Witness Committee is initiating a letter/card/drawn 

picture-sharing campaign to thank our medical/health care professionals, first responders, 

essential business employees (people working in our grocery stores, restaurant drive-thru and 

delivery personnel, etc.), and our state and municipality officials and workers.   

 

So many times, we send letters to let someone know when we disagree with them or think 

they’ve done something wrong.  Let’s turn the tide and give a boost to our folks who are out 

there on the front lines caring for people and helping to keep life going while we are sheltering 

in place and personally distancing.  You are invited: 

 
 Write a letter of gratitude to an individual or group of people   

 Prepare or create a “Thank You” card 

 Draw a picture (this is a great way to get our younger generations involved!) 

 
We invite you to send these expressions of gratitude directly to a local hospital (you can send 

them to the attention of the chaplain or social worker for distribution), police or fire 

department, local municipality, grocery store, restaurant, and/or other entity via mail or email.  

OR, if you do not have mailing supplies available, we invite you to send your expressions via 

email to ilconfkimberly@gmail.com and we’ll get it out there.   

 

If you do send your “thank you” messages directly, please be sure to email us so we can hear 

about the many ways this campaign is impacting folks!  
 

Thank you for taking time to thank God  

by thanking others for the selfless ways they serve! 
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